
 

 

 

Introducing our new Family Support Worker…. 
 

 

Hello, I am your new family support worker.  I am happy to talk with parents about anything 
they may need support with.  I can be contacted via the school on Tuesdays, the drop
sessions detailed below or on my mobile 07917204826.   
I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Andrea Gjikolaj 
 

2020 Family Support Worker Tuesday Drop-In Sessions 
 

14 Jan 2020 – 8:30 until 9:30 
11 Feb 2020 – 12 until 1pm 

10 Mar 2020 – time to be advised 
14 Apr 2020 - 8:30 until 9:30 
12 May 2020 – 12 until 1pm 

9 Jun 2020 – time to be advised 
7 Jul 2020 – 8:30 until 9:30 

 


